
ACLCP Peer-to-Peer Site Visit Report 

Date: March 11, 2025 

Location: Elizabethtown College’s High Library 

Attendees: Maureen Bentz, Sarah Penniman, Scott Vine, Janet Vogel, Robin Wagner, Amy Ward 

Summary: Many thanks to ACLCP for funding an informal gathering at Elizabethtown College! 
Library deans and directors from Dickinson College, Elizabethtown College, Franklin and Marshall 
College, Gettysburg College, Lebanon Valley College, and Messiah University met for lunch to 
discuss the many issues facing today’s academic libraries. Topics included acquisitions; budget 
management; collection challenges; copyright compliance; displays; evening/weekend building 
staWing; federal regulations; reference delivery models; and social media marketing, among others. 
The group also toured the High Library to view the building’s recent renovations. 

 

 

 


